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Mr. Edwin Charles G e "

N90 Nittany Drive
Mechanicsburg, Pennsylvania 17055

-

Dear Mr. Charles:

Thank you for your letter providing connents on the " Draft Progrannatic
Environmental Impact Statment related to decontamination and dispcsal
of radioactive wastes resulting from the March 28, 1979, accident at

*

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2" (PEIS). Your connents are
being reviewed and will be included, along with their responses, in
the final PEIS.

Enclosed, as you requested, is a copy of NRC's 1979 Annual Report.
The 1980 Annual Report, when issued, will be available for purchase
from the Superintendent of Docuraents, U.S. Government Printing Office,
Washington. 0.C. 20402.

Sincerely,
.

Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
TMI Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:
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